Dear Parents,


We will be testing from April ___ – April ___ Please try to avoid absences on these days.  It is very important that your child be at school every day.  If your child is not on time, they will have to sit in the office until the other students are done. During these two weeks there will be one homework packet.  It contains some valuable review for the state test. 

 During the two testing weeks, I like to provide a small and healthy snack to the students before we begin the test.  If you are able to donate a snack, please sign the bottom of this paper and return it with your child.  

Below are some suggestions so that all of the students can be successful.

Proven studies have shown that in order to perform well in school and on tests, students must have adequate sleep, eat balanced meals, drink a lot of water, and exercise.

The brain needs eight hours of sound sleep.

Feed your child a healthy breakfast each morning to ensure that they feel good throughout the entire test. Foods high in protein and water help stimulate the brain.

Suggestions: meats, eggs, nuts, peanut butter, fruit, vegetables, and orange juice. Please stay away from sugary cereals, pop tarts, junk food, and soda.

Water and exercise help supply the brain with oxygen. We will take short breaks throughout the test to stretch and move around. Please encourage physical activities when playing at home.

I like to give the kids a healthy snack just before testing. If you would be interested in sending in some snacks, I would be grateful.
----------------------------------------------------------------------------

Please circle one of the items you can send in for the students:

nuts



jar of peanut butter

apples

bananas


celery



spoons

peanuts


carrots



tissues

Student Name: ___________________________________

Parent Signature: _________________________________

